
 

 

 

Up to $50,000 
 

SHOOTING OF USPS LETTER CARRIER 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $50,000 for information leading 
to the arrest and conviction of the suspect who shot a U.S. Postal Service Letter Carrier on 
Buffalo Court in Woodbridge, Virginia around 5:00 P.M. on September 14, 2020.  
 

The suspect is described as: 
 

Black male, approximately 20-25 years old, about 6’0” with a slender build. He was last 
seen wearing a white T-shirt, black pants, no shoes, and a blue surgical mask. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THIS PERSON YOURSELF 
 

If you have any information about this incident, please contact the: 
U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 1-877-876-2455 (say “Law Enforcement”) 

Reference Case Number: 3159273 
All information will be kept strictly confidential. 


